
22 February, 2022


I, Debra McGuire, citizen of Eugene, Oregon, oppose SB 1529 A-Engrossed.


This is a sneaky rewrite of the original bill; and gives fare too much power to a non-elected 
person.  


I do not want an unelected official to have unbche4cked power over Oregonians.


I do not want this bill to pass!


Sincerely,


Debra McGuire


